
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR  

 July 21, 2023  

 

Dear AUB Student, ID, 
 
We have posted the new deadlines for receipt of fully approved completion of minor 

petitions in the Office of the Registrar here. Please note them carefully, as graduating 

students who do not meet these deadlines will not be granted the minor. 

 

For students graduating in summer 2022-23: September 26, 2023 

For students graduating in fall 2023-24: February 13, 2024  

For students graduating in spring 2023-24: May 24, 2024 

 

Kind regards, 

Office of the Registrar 

 

 

 

https://www.aub.edu.lb/registrar/Pages/default.aspx

